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September 17, 2008                                      Regulatory Engineering 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Short-Term Confidentiality for information pertaining to FCC ID:UZ7VC6096 
 
 
To the Commission: 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request that the exhibits identified 
below for FCC ID:UZ7VC6096, be covered by Short Term Confidentiality for a period of 45 days after 
the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization. This is to ensure sensitive business information remains 
confidential until the actual marketing of the device.  

 
EXHIBIT (1) User Manual  
EXHIBIT (6) Internal Pictures 
EXHIBIT (7) External Photographs 
EXHIBIT (8) Test Setup Photographs 
 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Mark S. Luksich 
DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 
631-738-5134 
mark.luksich@motorola.com 
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